
 

22 June 2011 

 

To whom it may concern 

I confirm that Anthony at Moist did work for Olympus Court’s entrance hall.  

Anthony was always reliable, on time for meeting s and willing to meet and accommodate our needs 

during the renovation process. The work done was of a very high standard and it was done well . His 

employees also seem to show special care and attention to the task at hand  and were careful, 

considerate workers.  

 It was a pleasure working with Anthony and his staff at Moist. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Katherine Broumels 


